To:
Independent EFD Local Plan Inspector
24 January 2018
Dear Sir/Madam
Save Jessel Green
LOU.R5 saved and protected
I am writing this letter in my attempt to save and protect LOU.R5 (our beautiful Jessel Green).
This green is the heart of our community. We use this green with our families in all weathers. It's a place where our children can run free and enjoy this amazing green space of ours that we, as a community, will fiercely protect.
This green is one of my main reasons of choosing to live in this area, over ten years' ago. Since then I have had my son, who absolutely loves it too. We use the playground at the top of the hill and he climbs the tree next to it, which he loves doing. We are always at the park and it's enjoyed by all the children in the area. It really is a special place.
We recently enjoyed sledging down the hill when we had snow back in December. It was amazing to see all the families enjoying the winter fun. Similarly, Jessel is home to many family fun days which are held annually where the whole community gets together and everyone has a wonderful time.
We sometimes take a picnic and a blanket on summer's days and just enjoy kicking a ball around. No harm can come to the children whilst they're on the green as they are safe from the traffic around the hill. It's absolutely beautiful and we will fight to protect it.
This cannot come down to money all the time. Think of the community. Think of our future generations. Think!
Please please take note of our pleas. Have a heart and do not build on our beloved Jessel Green. She's the heart of our community and the future of our children for many years to come.
Yours faithfully

Miss L K Parker

Representation received with photograph(s) featuring children and/or adults redacted under Data Protection Regulations